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Liz Kraniak -Supervisor

Mary Bissen

Diane Stanislalwski
Stapleton- Bitenc, Jill
Vinent, Aida

Glasow, Michael
Marx, James

Maureen Conaty- Super

Karen Jackson
Shlimovitz, Gary
Lapidus, Larry
Costello, John
Davis, Peggy
Thomas, Celia
Smith, Charlene RN

Jolie Hersh - Supervisor

Lukas, Diane
Patterson, Patricia
Pickett, Killis
Cottrell, Sue
Evenstone, Shareen
Lucas, Sharon

If you have a bill(s) for an inc
programs and you are unsurc
the Division administration is
Milwaukee County
Disability Service Division -1
235 West Galena  Suite 270
Payment Drawer
Milwaukee, WI 53212
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RE: Request to be on agenda for discussion in August or September

Dear TPAC/Transit Plus:

Our Transit Advocacy Committee is requesting a topic for discussion for your TPAC
agenda. Our committee is made up of providers throughout the community, both
recreational and residential, who serve individuals with special needs. Transit Advocacy
Committee is striving to work with the Paratransit system to help communicate and
establish the best system possible, and assist in problem solving and information sharing
to create a process that assists all to its maximum capacity.

Since the Transit Advocacy Committee has been established it has been a central location
for reporting positive and negative instances surrounding Paratransit and giving
providers/users the tools to appropriately follow up and get answers surrounding such
instances.

Paratransit’s response has been wonderful, and those who have used the format/tools
provided have gotten results and resolutions; they have also given positive feedback to
commend special persons who have gone out of their way to assist the process.

Many instances have been resolved and discussed with the Paratransit companies over the
past 9 months, mostly concerning individual cases. However, a general concern
continues to arise and seems to be a repetitive circumstance that is yet to be resolved.

The Transit Advocacy Committee would like to bring the concern to you for resolution
and answers. A vulnerable population of persons is being dropped off prior to programs
open without staff available to assist in their needs.

Our committee is seeking information as to how providers can adjust or help avoid this
situation in the future with your help. Our committee feels it is important to look to you
and educate TPAC on community concerns and help heighten the awareness so these
items are resolved through a group effort.

Please continue to advise us as to how we can assist in sharing this information and
solution to the community. Call us at (414)541-4700 or notify us in writing.
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suggestions which can be sent to Cheri Esser (Chairperson c/o HealthSpa
Advocacy Committee, 5520 West Forest Home Avenue, Greenfield, WI :

The Transit Advocacy Committee looks forward to sharing the process w
providers.

Thanks again for your cooperation and attention.

Sincerely,

Cheri Esser
Transit Advocacy Committee Chairperson

CC: Transit Plus




